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Forward this message to a
friend

Mission: To provide a safe,
secure, loving home where needy
children can come and
experience God's love!

"Needed Items" List:

 or visit the
website to view the "Needed
Items" list.

Calendar of Events:
Visit the calendar on our
website. 

---------------------------------

Attention All United Way Donors

Nana's House continues to be:
100% Community Funded 

(No State Funding)
100% Volunteer Supported

100% About Helping Needy Children

*We truly appreciate the community support!

Kim's Corner

I hope that this newsletter finds
you doing amazing! We are busy
as bees, working on our
expansion at the Thrift Store, as
well as preparing for the
remainder of the year! I am in

need of a concrete contractor to do our slab. Please
contact me if you know of anyone that would like to help
with our project. Please see a complete list of our
volunteers that are working on our thrift store expansion
on the homepage of our website! I am so thankful for
each of them! We continue to grow by leaps and bounds!
We currently have 12 foster families and several more in
training! Together we are giving love, hope and a safe
home to neglected, abused, needy or abandoned
children in our community! We have also provided
wraparound support for at-risk families and human



Please consider choosing
Nana's Children's Home, Inc.
DBA Nana's House as your

charity of choice this year and
share this idea with your

coworkers!

------------------------------------

Have Kim Speak to Your Church
or Organization

Let Kim tell your group her
amazing story and share about

Nana's House.
Call Kim at 321-724-5111

--------------------------------------

Did You Know?
You can make a donation to

Nana's House through a gift of
cash, stocks, bonds, mutual funds,

real estate, a bequest through
your will, charitable trust,

endowment fund, electronic funds
transfer, gift annuities, and estate

planning.

Check our Website or

Facebook for details.

______________________

trafficking survivors in our community. We could not do
this without you! I am so thankful for each of you! I’m so
thankful for all our volunteers that work faithfully to help
us be successful! I am so thankful that God has allowed
me to volunteer in this ministry for 17 years! To God be
all the glory! 

Have an amazing and blessed day! 

Thank you!

Kim Frodge
Volunteer Executive Director | Nana's Children's Home
Where Neglected, Abused, Needy or Abandoned 
children can come and experience God's love.
 
 (321) 266-3829 
 3492 God's Way, West Melbourne, FL 32904
 http://nanaschildrenshome.com/

Please click Here to see our list of Thrift
Store Expansion Contractors & Businesses

A Message From Cindy Best

Here we go!! School has started for
our Nana’s House foster families
and the beginning of a very busy
fall will follow. We know that the
beginning of school means the
beginning of everything “holiday”

as well. Labor Day, Thanksgiving and Christmas are
literally around the corner now. Gulp. Our precious
volunteers both here in the community and at our Thrift
Store will most certainly find themselves very busy these
next days, weeks and months. With that said, I wanted to
just say one thing that really hit me in the last few weeks.
I lost my Dad on June 25th, and we had a beautiful



military funeral on June 28th. We will all miss him for
sure. As I was contemplating what to say about my Dad
the day of his service, I was overwhelmed with the
number of memories I had with him... but even more so,
the many lessons I was taught by him. He was
meticulous when it came to keeping his cars, lawn
mowers and anything mechanical clean and ready to
run. But the one thing I remembered most is that all tasks
(small to large) were done at a level of excellence. Right
down to shining his shoes for work (USAF) every night. I
would learn how to do that from him and take great pride
in doing it for him on occasion. I would have no idea that
learning this skill would be a real benefit when I too
served in the USAF. A small thing, but done with
excellence always. 

We have volunteers that do the same thing every
single day. All things, small and large, with
EXCELLENCE. They are hardworking and we are
thankful to each of them. We will depend on their
willingness to serve as we prepare for the upcoming
holidays and end-of-year activities for our families.
Please pray for them. 

Our Nana’s House Thrift Store expansion project
continues to move forward. I think we can attest that
these things are really in God’s timing and through his
provision. We are thankful for the many contractors and
businesses that have already donated time and talent to
get us to the point we are right now. We still need some
key contractors, but there are several already waiting to
do their part as we proceed to the next steps in the
project. Our hope is to see a successfully finished
project that is done with excellence and is a testament to
God, who is the chief builder of all things. Make it so
Lord.

May God bless you all!

Cindy Best



Volunteer Executive Administrator | Nana's Children's Home
Where Neglected, Abused, Needy or Abandoned 
children can come and experience God's love.
 
 (321) 266-3829 
 3492 God's Way, West Melbourne, FL 32904
 http://nanaschildrenshome.com/



Foster Parents Needed!

Every day, children in your community are removed from
their homes due to abandonment, abuse or neglect.
They need stability. They need love. They need hope.
Through foster care we place children who have gone



through traumatic situations with loving, Christian foster
parents who make immediate and eternal impacts on
their lives and often on the lives of their family members.
We have been providing Christ-centered services since
1904 to help one more child. We have incredible
partners in Brevard County, Nana’s House Children’s
Homes, and expert staff ready to meet your needs, to
help you help more children. Brevard is currently in a
bed deficit for foster children, meaning that we do not
have enough foster parents to house these vulnerable
children. We urgently need more Christian foster parents
to share the love of Christ with these children and to give
them love and stability.

Sarah Weber 
Foster Care Licensing Specialist

Mobile Number: (321) 345-9187
3492 God’s Way, West Melbourne, FL 32904
www.onemorechild.org

Nana's House Memorials

Donations in loving memory of: 

Anita Bolster by her beloved pet "Buddy" 
Sally Townsend by Tim and Patty Rowland 
Judy Evans by The Great Outdoors Church

______________________________________



Nana's House Honorariums

Donations in honor of:

Rowan Jones by neighbor Rose Marie Salonen
Rosalind Zahn by Rev. Charles & Michele
Richardson
Marci Goodale (Birthday)
Lydia Prussel  (Birthday)
Lisa Doering (Birthday)
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Nana’s Children's Home, Inc. DBA Nana’s House is registered with the State of Florida under the Solicitation of Contributions Act:
Registration #CH23862. Nana’s House is a 501(C)(3), therefore donations are tax deductible.

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF
CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE. 1-800-HELP-FLA (435-7352)
www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION
BY THE STATE." FLORIDA REGISTRATION CH23862
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